
 

 
City of Parksville  |  100 Jensen Avenue East (P O Box 1390), Parksville, BC V9P 2H3 

Phone 250 248-6144  |  Fax 250 954-4685  |  www.parksville.ca 
 

 
   

NEWS RELEASE 
parksville.ca  

November 24, 2020 
  

 
 
 

City of Parksville Licence Renewals for 2021 
 
City of Parksville dog and business licence renewals are due January 31, 2021. Renewals are usually mailed to 
residents and businesses in early December; however, due to the current COVID-19 Public Health Officer orders, 
the City will mail licence renewals on January 4, 2021.  
 
The recent PHO order requires that all individuals, places of work and businesses in the province significantly 
reduce their level of social interactions and travel. We have all been asked to stay home and limit our travel to 
essential only. We hope this change related to COVID-19 will provide one less errand or reason for our citizens 
to leave their homes over the next few weeks.  
 
Should there be no additional provincial COVID-19 orders, dog licences can be paid in person at City Hall after 
January 4, 2021; no payments of dog licences will be accepted in December. Business licence renewals will also 
be mailed on January 4 and due January 31, 2021. The City expects to offer businesses the ability to pay licence 
renewals by credit card, in person at City Hall and online, as well as by mail or drop off. These arrangements will 
be confirmed in December and posted to our website.  
 

### 
 

For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca 
250 954-3073 

 
 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://instagram.com/parksvillecity
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://www.letstalkparksville.ca
http://www.parksville.ca/
https://www.parksville.ca/
mailto:dtardiff@parksville.ca

